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New	Jersey	Law	Journal	reports	on	the	dismissal	of	a	class	action	law	suit	brought	against	P.C.
Richard	in	a	case	alleging	violations	of	the	TCCWNA.		The	Journal	notes	that	plaintiffs'	lawyers	in	New
Jersey	have	filed	plenty	of	suits	based	on	the	TCCWNA	as	of	late,	but	a	federal	judge	in	Newark
dismissed	a	suit	against	appliance	retailer	P.C.	Richard	&	Son	by	a	consumer	who	claimed	the
company	failed	to	disclose	a	seller's	obligations	in	case	the	delivery	of	furniture	is	delayed	stating
that	the	35-year-old	statute	does	not	provide	relief	in	cases	of	language	omitted	from	a	contract.	

To	read	the	New	Jersey	Law	Journal	article,	please	click	here.

http://www.njlawjournal.com/id=1202760796158/PC-Richard-Cleared-In-TCCWNA-Suit-Over-Contract-Language-Omission?slreturn=20160524155520

